
 

 

 

 
Swanmore C.E. (Aided) Primary School 

 
14th November 2018 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

YEAR 4 “LISTEN TO ME” MUSIC TUITION 

 

Year 4 would like to invite you to a short concert on Monday, 10th December at 2.30pm in the 

school hall.  This concert will showcase the progress made in our music sessions. 

 
Could you please let us know on the slip below how many people will be attending.   Thank you 

for your help. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

T Hughes  

R Jones 

 

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Swanmore Primary School 

YEAR 4 CONCERT – MONDAY, 10th DECEMBER at 2.30pm 

 

 

Child’s Name ………………………………………Class…………………………………..  

 

 

 Number of people will be attending the above concert…………………………………….. 

 

 

 

 

Signed (parent) ……………………………………………………Date………………………  


